STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY aw MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
February 4, 1997
POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
Enron Qil & Gas Co (S05) 393-6161
ATT: Betty Gildon
P O Box 267
Midland TX 79702

RE: Cancellation of API # 30-025-33522

Gentlemen:

Per your letter dated January 2, 1997, on the Bell Lake 7 Unit #1-G, Section 7, T-24s, R-34e
2200/N & 1980/E with API #30-025-33522 is to be canceled because the relocation of this well
will be on patent land. To date no progress reports have been received. Therefore, approval of
your permit to drill this well is canceled and ro drilling operating are to be initiated without

further notice to and approval by the Oil Conservation Division. Pending such approval, this will
be considered as an abandoned location.

Also on January 2 a new intent to drill the Bell Lake 7 Unit #1 was re-submitted to the District I

Hobbs office with the new location being Section 7, T-24s, R-34e, 1980/S & 1980/E. A new API
#30-025-33815 was assigned.

If you have further questions on this matter, please call the District I Hobbs office {505) 393-
6161.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
District I, Supervisor

by dp

JS:dp

cc: OCD; Santa Fe
BLM; Carlsbad
State Land Office; Santa Fe
File



